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29th January 2021 
 
 

Dear Parent/carer(s) 

 
We have just picked up from the parent survey (which is still live) that there is some 
confusion about the learning packs and whether they should be kept at home.   

  

Why is my child having a learning pack when they are in school every day? 

We are doing this in case we have a Bubble closure and the Bubble has to self-isolate. If 
this was to happen then your child would have everything in place to be able to complete 
the learning at home.  It would mean there wouldn’t be a gap in learning. 
 

My child is in school on some days so what happens to their pack? 
If your child is only in on certain days, then still keep the packs at home. They will have 
another pack in school. You can always upload through assignments or send through email 
should your child need to see their work in school.  

Please do not send the packs into school.  
 
Thank you  

  

Miss Gill and Mrs Boddy   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


